CHRISTCHURCH PUBLIC HEALTH STRATEGY

A report from the Healthy Christchurch Project Team advised the Board of the development process
for the Public Health Charter and Strategy for Christchurch, and sought comment from the Board on
the draft charter.

The Board decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. To formulate comments on the draft charter and forward them to the Healthy Christchurch
Steering group.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


